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July 2022  
  Business Meeting 

The July meeting was held on the 20th at Macedonia Church.  Tom Weigand, our tournament 

director, presided over the meeting.  Only twenty-seven members were present. 

  

• Meeting was opened with prayer by Don Burnett.   

• The Pledge of Allegiance was rendered. 

• The 50/50 drawing was held. 

• Remember the following:  Bill Smith; Vinest Matte; Wayne Fulmer; Lief Kargaard; Burl 

Fleming; and Joe Fleming. 

• Vickie Davis, Lake Murray Country representative was present.  She gave an update on the 

World Black Bass Tournament in October.  About 20 boat Captains are needed and you can 

contact her through Carl Horn if you wish to volunteer.  $500 for five days and your gas will 

be paid for through your receipts.  

• The draw for our July tournament was accomplished.  Thirteen boats and 25 members will 

be fishing 6:30 to 1:30. One angler will fish alone. 

• Meeting was adjourned. 

  

 

Next Meeting will be August 17th at Macedonia 

Church at 11:00 a.m. 
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Tournament Results 
Our July tournament was held on the 21st.  Thirteen boats and 25 members blasted off at 6:30 on a 
nice morning.  The results were poor as there were only three limits caught.  There were 34 fish 

caught at an approximate weight of 111 pounds.  There were no zeroes.  There were three dead 

fish. 

   

July Champions 
Don Burnett and Tom Fulmer 

20.56 Pounds 

   
July Big Fish 

Mike Bailey 

5.96 Pounds 

 
Congratulations!!! 
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Tournament Director News 
 

Tom Weigand is the Tournament Director.  If you have any questions about tournaments, give 

Tom a call. 

  

The next Seniors Tournament is August 18th 

The next on-on-one is August 11th 

 

          

Lake Murray Seniors Bass Club  

www.lakemurrayseniorsbassclub.com  

Jim Cushman  

803-360-4350 

424 Charles Kneece Road 

Leesville, SC   29070 


